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CITY OF DUBLIN 
ADDENDUM #1 

 RFP #18-04-001 

ELEVATED TANK CONTRACT SERVICES 
 

 
DATE:  April 30, 2018 
 
TO:  All Interested Bidders 
 
FROM:  Kris Harden, Purchasing Director 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum to Elevated Tank Contract Services RFP #18-04-001 
 
 
Please note the following changes to the RFP to read: 
 

 Page 7, Item C, line 3, should read “A minimum of eight (8) systems (not tanks) in the State 
of Georgia”. 

 
 Page 7, Item C, line 5, should read “Any company with less than eighteen (18) existing 

systems under their maintenance program will not be considered”.    
 

Should you have any questions, please call me at 478-277-5047 or e-mail hardenk@dlcga.com.  Be 
sure to return all required forms that were sent with the original bid package. 
 
I have read the above change and clarification to the original bid and will submit my bid 
accordingly. 
 
Bidder: __________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________  ____________ 
Signature       Date 
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